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The Government of Japan handed over $1.8 million essential cold-chain equipment to support emergency
health responses in Malawi. A part of donated items includes 3PH Solar Power systems, generators, 40ft
refrigerated containers and refrigerated vehicles. The donated items are expected to help the country tackle
frequent power outages affecting safe storage and delivery of vaccines and other medical supply.

At the handover ceremony held at Salima District Hospital on February 28th, Ambassador OYA hoped that the
equipment will contribute to improve the capability of health sector in Malawi including Cholera outbreak
response. He also appreciated WFP’s support and reaffirmed their strong partnership.

Honourable Halima Daudi, Deputy Minister of Health, expressed her gratitude to the Government of Japan
and WFP for the support. She also encouraged staff members and the community to take good care of the

equipment.



